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Absolutely NOT!! I’ve lived in Washington and Oregon for the last thirty years, where 

mail in ballots are the standard. Mailing in ballots allows many more people to vote. 

Voting is the hallmark of democracy and must be made easier, not harder! This bill, if 

passed, would move us backward, like most of this administration’s efforts.  


